
CY 2018 
 
The anticipation of CY18 is growing by the day and I'm so looking forward to being there 
with the young people of our church and beyond. I'm thrilled to join with Emily Bisset as 
the two preachers for the event as well as a host of other workshop speakers, leaders 
and ministers. I encourage your prayers for all the participants and that the Spirit of God 
will move among us in a special, powerful way to transform lives and challenge people 
for service. I'm inspired by the faith and commitment of this young generation and I'm so 
glad that they continue to follow Christ with zeal and devotion. They are both the 
present AND future of our church! 
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